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Dear Honorable Senator Thompson and Committee,  
 

My name is Carol Daunis. I am a Precinct Committee Woman in Johnson County. 

We should have Election Day, not election week and we should have ALL ballots in and counted on 
the day of the election. It’s also a slippery slope to allow ballots to come in three days post election 
because then at some point it gets pushed to 4 days, then a week and before you know it we could 
be waiting a month after the election to get results. 
 
For anyone who is worried about their vote not counting, this is the perfect reason to vote in person 
AND on paper. 
 
 
Thank you for listening to me today. 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
Carol Daunis 
Precinct Committee Woman  
 
 
https://www.ogmagazine.org.au/20/2-20/ethically-speaking-is-a-fetus-a-person/ 
 
https://optionsnow.org/truths-about-chemical-abortions/ 
 
https://www.babycenter.com/baby/premature-babies/when-can-my-baby-survive-outside-the-
womb_10419991 
 
 
 
 
 


